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HARRY S. TRUMAN

FEDERAL RESERVE BANK BUILDING

KANSAS CITY 8, MISSOURI ,

March 28, 1956 4

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I appreciate very much your good

letter of the nineteenth and I wish I could take

advantage of your suggestion to pay a visit to

Texas, but it just isntt possible. I will be

preparing at that time for the National Demo-

cratic Convention in Chicago and it just won't be

possible to be with you, much to my regret.

Sincerely y urs,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Chairman
American G. I. Forum
3024 Morgan Street
Corpus Christi, Texas


